
 

 

As we continue with the national lockdown with all of us slowly ad-

justing to life in this unprecedented and slightly unusual period, we 

would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the hardwork 

you are doing, both as frontline key workers and those parents who 

are at home helping their children with their learning.   

 

It has been lovely to hear from so many families over the past few 

weeks about what you have been doing at home, so many        

of you have been working together as families to complete not only the school work 

set, but you have also taken part in other types of learning e.g. baking,  dancing, gardening and even       

exercising by jumping on the trampoline! 

 

Please do continue to support your children with their learning, in as many ways as possible and continue 

to share these with us.  The teachers have really enjoyed finding out what the children have been taking 

part in via your emails and also through work, photographs and videos we have shared on twitter!  We 

have received great feedback relating to the weekly challenges and we will continue to update these     

alongside home learning information on a weekly basis.   

 

If you are experiencing any problems that you think we can help you with, our office is always open, from 

8am until 1.30pm—you can leave a message if there is no answer or you can email us on                         

info@hortonparkacademy.co.uk. Our website also contains useful information for you too.  

As always, we are here to support you and your child in any way possible! 

11th May 2020 

Thank A Teacher UK 

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating National Thank A Teacher 

Day on May 20th.  Please ask your children to share a video of thanks, sing a 

song, draw a picture, write a poem etc. for heir amazing teachers and send these 

to us on:  info@hortonparkacademy.co.uk  or you can  submit your entries directly 

on the following twitter link: @UKThankATeacher    or   #ThankATeacher   

#HowWillYouSayThankYou 

           COVID-19:Latest Information  

Following the government’s announcement on Sunday 10th May 2020 of plans to ease 
some of the lock-down restrictions, and in particular to consider the re-opening of 
schools across selected year groups.  We are     awaiting further information from the 
government about what this means for our school, in collaboration with our trust and 
also the local authority.  

In the meantime, nothing has changed and we will provide further information in the 
coming days. We will also continue to serve the children of critical workers and           
vulnerable pupils. Thank you for your continued support! 


